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Windows Enterprise Announcement 
 

July 19, 2010 – Old POP-3 Service to be shutoff September 1, 2010 

 

This email post was made to the CCSG mailing list by Kent Ziebell [ITSYS] on July 19, 

2010. 

 

 

From:   Ziebell, Kent A [ITSYS] [ziebell@iastate.edu] 

Sent:   Mon 7/19/2010 10:34 AM 

To:   ccsg@iastate.edu 

Subject: Old POP-3 Service to be shutoff September 1 

 

The following is a message that has been sent on a daily basis since May 15
th

 to all remaining 

faculty/staff and student POP users who are still reading email from the old POP-3 servers.  

On Wednesday, September 1, these users will no longer be able to read email from the old 

servers – rather they will have to migrate to Exchange if they are faculty/staff or to CyMail if 

they are students.  The migration process will retrieve any unread email from the POP-3 

servers. 

 

A complete up-to-date list of remaining faculty and staff POP forwards can be downloaded 

from the ISU Exchange SharePoint site at https://webspace.eng.iastate.edu/exchange/ > 

Shared Documents > Faculty-Staff Forwards (POP Only) 2010-07-16. 

 

We especially encourage you to contact any emeritus faculty from you department who have 

not yet migrated to help them through the process.  

 

Thanks, 

 

Kent Ziebell 

_________________________________________________ 

Kent A. Ziebell                                      ziebell@iastate.edu 

249 Durham Center                               ISU Messaging Team Leader 

Iowa State University                            phone: (515) 294-9607 

Ames, IA 50011                                    fax:      (515) 294-1717 
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